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State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

Juhlir~~rlrtt~ ainmmilminn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 
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March 1, 2012 

Office of Commission Clerk (Cole) 
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I FROM: Division of Regulatory Analysis (R. Casey) ~ 
Office of the General Counsel (Teitzman) ~,J-/ \.0 11 u 
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RE: 

AGENDA: 

City of Ocala Request for Cancellation of Certificate of Authority No. -
4428 to Provide Telecommunications Service, Effective 12/31/2011. 

3/1 3/2012 - Consent Agenda - Proposed Agency Action - Interested 
Persons May Participate 

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: None 

FILE NAME AND LOCATION: S :\PSC\RAD\ WP\1200290RCM.DOC 

Please place the following Request for Cancellation of Certificate of Authority to Provide 
Telecommunications Service on the consent agenda for approval. 

DOCKET 
NO. 

120029-TA 

COMPANY NAME 

City of Ocala, OUS - Telecommunications 

CERT. 
NO. 

4428 

EFFECTIVE 
DATE 

12/31/11 

The Commission is vested with jurisdiction in this matter pursuant to Section 364.335, 
Florida Statutes. Pursuant to Section 364.336, Florida Statutes, this certificate holder has paid its 
2011 Regulatory Assessment Fees. 
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UTILITY SERVICES 
January 10,2012 ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 

1805 NE 30TH AVE BD 400 
OCALA, FLORIDA 34470-4877 

(352) 351-6600 
(352) 351-8263 FAX 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0876 

Attention of Ann Cole, Commission Clerk. 


Dear Ms. Cole: 

The City of Ocala, OUS - Telecommunications is requesting cancellation of our existing 
AAV certification effective 1213112011. The Certificate Number to be cancelled is TA036­
09-0-R. 

This request is due to our understanding that the legislation combined individual certificates 
into one Certificate of Authority and that the AA V and the CLEC are now duplicating 
certifications. We further understand that it is unnecessary for Ocala to maintain both 
certificates in 2012 and pay two annual RAF fees because one certificate (our CLEC) now 
encompasses both. 

We understand a docket will be opened to voluntarily cancel the AAV's certificate which is 
now known as "Certificate of Authority" because we already have our prior CLEC as a 
"Certificate of Authority". 

Thanks in advance for your assistance in this matter. 

Alan Phelps 

Telecommunications Manager 

OUS Telecommunications 
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